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Please pass this bill! Leaf blowers are ruining the peaceful nature of our 

neighborhoods and are bad for our health! No one needs to breathe the exhaust they 

generate or the dust and pollen they kick up! Asthmatics and people with allergies 

have to stay inside or wear a mask for HOURS after a leaf blower is used in their 

vicinity. 

The noise pollution is detrimental to humans and animals alike. What ever happened 

to using brooms and rakes? They are so much better for every living being! Added 

bonus: A person gets more exercise using them!  

Sincerely, A Concerned Citizen who has family with asthma, 

Diane Archer  


